
Agenda item 12 (a) 
 
 
Report from Town Hall Roof Working Group 
 
As part of his investigations Michael Fountain of our retained Surveyors, Savills, has advised 
the best option to gain access to the roof space that he needs to ensure he has proper 
information of the underlying structure is a hatch. We now have a quotation from G T 
Stemp to cut through roof externally from above to provide this hatch which can be taken 
out with re-roofing works or more profitably left in and incorporated into new roof 
covering. 
 
Below you will find the G T Stemp Quote in the sum of £1495.00 plus VAT which this group 
recommends we accept.  
 
We have also asked Michael Fountain to consider and advise on alternative roof coverings 
for their durability, appearance, cheapness and acceptability for this listed building. I spoke 
to him on Friday, he will try to get this to us soon. I will forward as soon as received.  
 
Robin Lovell 
 





 
 


